
From: scott@healthygulf.org,
To: brad.a.guarisco@usace.army.mil,
Cc: enapay3@aol.com, basinkeeper@gmail.com, basinkeeperlegal@gmail.com, jmeche44@hotmail.com,

julie.rosenzweig@sierraclub.org, matt@healthygulf.org, cyn@healthygulf.org,
Subject: Violation by Bayou Bridge MVN 2015 2295 WII

Date: Mon, Mar 5, 2018 4:02 am
Attachments: a b cocodrie bayou blocked IMG_4204 (2).JPG (7117K),

During an overflight on Friday 2nd March 2018, we recorded the blockage of Crocodile Bayou by the
construction of Bayou Bridge Pipeline shown below and attached.

Crocodile Bayou crosses the right of way at 
30.143999°, -91.637619°, 0.7 mi west of  Bayou L'Embarras.

This spoil pile has tread markings as if being used as a road. 

The spoil pile extends approximately 1 mile from Bayou L'Embarras west into Haha Bay, crossing Crocodile
Bayou, crossing Bay Barron.

The spoil pile / road is not gapped according to condition #20 of the permit, "the permittee shall maintain an
approximate 50 foot gap for approximately every 500 feet of temporary side cast material resulting from
pipeline trench activities".

The spoil is a disruption of a natural watercourse and will be capturing other sediments that will silt up the bayou, blocking
recreational access of our members. 

See pictures attached. 


https://www.flickr.com/photos/healthygulf/38820153850/
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